4 - PTO Meeting in Library 3:30

5 - John Glenn School Board mtg. 7 PM
5 - Fire Safety Day KDG. 1st & 6th Grade
8 - End of 1st Grading Period

11-14 Scholastic Book Fair

12-13 - Parent Teacher Conferences 3:15-7:15
15-18 - Fall Break — No School

19 - John Glenn School Board mtg. 7 PM
19 - Report Cards emailed

22 - NLES Picture Retake Day

25-29 - Red Ribbon Week

The office has a new entry door and the buzzer
system for the office has been moved to the left of
the foyer near the new door.

Transportation Changes We ask that you CALL the
office with any transportation changes (bus, car
rider etc.) by 1:30 PM. Emails to teachers and office
staff are convenient but not always reliable when
staff may be absent or not able to check their
emails immediately.

School Safety Measures We are blessed to have
Officer Eric Kelly work as our School Resource
Officer (SRO). His visibility helps build strong public
relations between the students, staff and
community. Officer Kelly works closely with the
NLES School Safety Crisis Team training and
recommending safety measures for crisis situations
with our staff.

To accommodate parents attending multiple
conferences at different buildings;

Grades 7- 8 - Oct. 4, 3:15-7:15pm

Grades 9-12 - Oct. 6, 3:15-7:15pm

Grades K-6 - Oct. 12 & 13, 3:15-7:15pm

We are offering two forms of conferences to
support the health needs of families. We will have
in-person conferences as well as virtual/phone
conferences upon request with the teacher.

The PTO is still looking for a
volunteer to fill the Secretary position. All parents
and guardians are invited to attend. We have our
monthly meeting on Oct. 4 at 3:30 in the library.

available for purchase in
the office for $20.00 each. Limited number, first
come, first served.

Participation has been
AMAZING for Coke wars, keep on sending those
caps in, just don’t forget to label the bag with your
teacher’s name! The first 9 weeks war will end on
Friday, October 8, any caps received after that date
will apply to the 2nd nine weeks war.

RED RIBBON WEEK DRESS UP DAYS

“Better Things to do than Drugs”
Monday 10/25: | can watch a movie

Dress up like your favorite movie character
Tuesday 10/26: | can play sports

Dress up like your favorite athlete or in your
favorite sports team gear

Wednesday 10/27: | can sing and dance
Dress up like your favorite singer

Thursday 10/28: | can read a book

Dress up like your favorite book character
Friday 10/29- | can show my Shamrock Pride
Wear your Shamrock Pride gear

Just a reminder that
BREAKFAST and LUNCH are both free to students
again this year!

Sports physicals are required
prior to first scheduled practice which is planned
around the week of Oct. 19th. A sign-up sheet will
be handed out with scheduled information.

Benefiting
Marshall County Reading Council. Signup and
more information is here.

A GREAT PLACE TO LEARN, TEACH, LEAD AND SUCCEED


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1In3pgiaBoldNiKhwQOXWcE_x2zJxpS_g/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CN0PdEEX29ciDfoWUhH8YNdJ7RmcnnYl/view?usp=sharing
http://www.jgsc.k12.in.us/uploads/1/0/9/1/10915572/free_meals_notice.pdf
http://www.jgsc.k12.in.us/uploads/1/0/9/1/10915572/physical_form.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aCPkUf7RtiTanv2fbH7yxlcJ4iTCQ0O9/view?usp=sharing

The book fair will be in
the building from Oct 11-14, and available online
from the 11th to the 18th. The book fair will also
be open and available for shopping during P/T
Conferences!

Support JGEF and use
Amazon Smile when you shop online. Select John
Glenn Education Foundation as your charitable
organization, Amazon will donate .05% of your total
purchase. Log onto AmazonSmile and use the link
below to support the John Glenn Education

Foundation

Interested in fundraising for the
students of JGSC? Maybe winning some money for
yourself? Become a member of Falcon 500 and do
just that!

Order forms for the
t-shirts that you received an email for are printable
or you can pick one up in the office. Sample sizes of
the shirts are in the office if you are unsure of
desired fit. Please turn orders in by Thursday, Oct.
14.

It is our desire to
protect and honor the health of our most beloved
Grandparents and VIPs. To that end, we will not be
holding our special day for them to visit the school
this year. We feel as though the loss is truly ours.

Tis the season for sharing, kindness
and caring for others! Our North Liberty 6" grade
Student Council members will hold the 18th
annual community-wide Food Drive from
November 1 through Friday, November 17th.
Please send in your food donations any day of the
week. No glass items please. Donations may be
given to homeroom teachers or they may be placed
in the collection boxes as the children enter the
building at the beginning of the day. The collection
boxes will be under the Student Council sign by the
front office. Please help us make this the best food
drive so far. This has been a difficult time for many
families. Thank you for helping our school make a
difference in our community. If you want to make a
monetary donation, please make the check out to,
Community Food Pantry, place in an envelope and
label, Food Drive/Student Council. Contact 6th
grade Student Council sponsor, Mrs. Houston, with
questions.

A great place to learn, teach, lead and succeed


https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=northlibertyelementarysch
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=81-4641815&ref_=smi_ext_ch_81-4641815_cl
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=81-4641815&ref_=smi_ext_ch_81-4641815_cl
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=81-4641815&ref_=smi_ext_ch_81-4641815_cl
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qUCBRb6MahuWefM1ur7KKGhR4utsFzQ7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qUCBRb6MahuWefM1ur7KKGhR4utsFzQ7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12_nDaG3Kn9jOeNQFKJZC3mEhbaJZq01X/view?usp=sharing

